Project:

**Hehe Rosewood Seniors Centre** 

Re - RZ 07-18

Extension of Development/Rezoning Permit deadline

Hello Mr. Johannsen,

As per our conversation and previous emailed correspondence, we request an extension to the deadline for the Development Permit and associated Rezoning in order to allow the present tenants living at 20974 Old Yale Road to remain until February 29, 2020. Following this, time is required to fully and properly disconnect all services and prepare the home for demolition.

We would like to request an extension of 1 year.

Thank, you for your help.

Robert G. Billard, Architect AIBC, MRAIC, LEED AP

Billard Architecture Inc.

#701 – 625 Fifth Ave, New Westminster, BC, V3M 1X4

T: 604-619-0529

<u>robert@billardarchitecture.ca</u> <u>www.billardarchitecture.ca</u>